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RE-OPENING OF THE HIGH STREET – UPDATE 

 

 

ERDF Funding 

Total ERDF Funding Allocated: £20,677 with £15,980 committed. 

We have a window to spend all of the money by 31st March 2021. 

Council Funding (Non-ERDF) 

Committee also need to be aware that £35,000 of Pendle funding was made available for Town 

Centres. The allocation for Nelson is £11,830.  

More detailed information on spending is below for both ERDF and Council Funding 

ERDF Funding 

Item Spend 

  

Sanitisers 10465 
Lamppost 
banners 4515 

posters/stickers 1000 

  

Total 15980 
 

Council Funding 

None spent so far 

Plans for spending on Loyalty Scheme/Business Directory/Help with Online 


